


To:          Interested Researchers
From:      Fernando Ferreira and Tomasz Piskorski
Date:       February 8, 2019
RE:          Real Estate Summer Institute 2019 - Call for Papers

The NBER Summer Institute workshop on Real Estate will be held on July 24-25, in Cambridge, MA.  We plan to assemble a set of empirical and theoretical papers on diverse topics relating to the economics and finance of residential and commercial real estate markets.

We interpret real estate broadly, so potential topics include: the effect of public policy, such as taxation or local regulation, on real estate markets; spatial location of economic activity; firms and real estate;  interactions of labor markets and real estate markets; investments in infrastructure; capitalization of public goods and local amenities; spatial equilibrium analysis; real estate pricing and market efficiency; real estate cycles and the economy; real estate debt and equity markets; and real estate as a component of wealth, saving, or an individual portfolio.

If you have a paper that you would like to submit for consideration, please upload a copy by midnight (EST) to March 20, 2019 to:  http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19REAL

We would also appreciate it if you could pass this call for papers on to colleagues who might be interested, but who may not be on the Bureau's mailing list.  Unfortunately, space is limited at the Summer Institute and thus it will not be possible to invite everyone who receives this call for papers.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Rob in the NBER's Conference Department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.


